Introducing New Plants and Products to Professional Garden Writers
Professional garden writers are extraordinary resources for companies like yours, who introduce new plants and new garden related products to the marketplace every year.  In the US and Canada alone, garden writers reach more than 15 million consumers each week through newspaper and magazine columns, radio shows, television segments, and personal appearances.

Many garden writers are eager to test new plants and products that may be of interest to their audiences.  At the same time, they may prefer not to receive items they did not request and may have no interest in.  Unfortunately, these mass product mailings cost your company's time and resources, but do not always reach the individuals who are most likely to publicize your products.  

To address this situation, a small committee of volunteer garden writers has compiled an on-going list of new plants and products as a resource for their colleagues.  The list not only informs garden writers of plants and other items available for testing, it also includes contact information necessary for making requests. 

The list does not include any kind of review or comment on the items listed. It is designed simply to open communications and opportunities for both garden writers and companies in the green industry.  There is no cost to either garden writers or to you for this service.

To qualify for this list, plants and products must be:

· New to the marketplace within the past two years

· Deemed of interest to garden writers by committee members 

· Available for testing by qualified garden communicators upon their request and at no cost

Most items on the list will remain posted for at least a year unless you request that it be withdrawn earlier.  You retain the right to determine how many samples to make available for testing as well as who you prefer to provide samples to, i.e. if your market is strictly the East Coast, you might choose not to provide products to a writer whose audience is on the West Coast.  Or, you might choose to provide the West Coast writer with a press kit rather than with a sample product.  

Your company retains the responsibility for distributing products and the recipients are not expected to return items.  Please keep in mind that simply accepting a sample for testing is not an obligation to publish a review.  In most cases, however, if a garden communicator has requested a product or plant and likes it, he or she is very likely communicate that support via their column, radio show, etc.  

The new plant and product list is not an official publication of the Garden Writers of America.  It will, however, be made available to GWAA members of through their newsletter and website.  It will also be available to garden communicators who are not affiliated with GWAA but participate in an emailbased professional discussion group located at www.topica.com.

